NPQML and NPQSL Courses - Autumn 2018

An information session for potential candidates for NPQML and NPQSL
courses will be held on 17th July 2018 at the following times and venues:

NPOML
9.15am - 10.15am at Sans Souci, Tanworth Lane, B90 4DD
12.45pm - 1.45pm at Capitol House, Kingshurst Way, B37 7PY

NPOSL
10.45am - 11.45am at Sans Souci, Tanworth Lane, B90 4DD
2.15pm - 3.15pm at Capitol House, Kingshurst Way, B37 7PY

These free sessions will provide an overview to the course content,
structure and assessment requirements for staff members who are
interested in starting the course next term.

Attendance at the information session is not a requirement to secure a
place, but all candidates will be required to complete an application form.

To book a place at the information session or to obtain an application form,
please email: cpdbooking@unitytrustsolihull.org.uk

Please note: There may be funding available from DfE to meet the cost of
the course. Further information regarding the eligibility criteria for funded
places, will be circulated as it becomes available.
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